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I have only ever voted by mail in Oregon and I believe that it is secure and safe and 

should not be changed. There are far too many residents of this state who would be 

impacted by in-person only voting and possibly unable to vote if in-person voting was 

the only option. Democracy depends on the will of the people and Oregon citizens 

believe in our vote by mail system.  


